
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

 
 

 

THE BOARD OF REGENTS OF THE UNIVERSITY SYSTEM OF GEORGIA WILL CONDUCT A 

SPECIALLY CALLED TELECONFERENCE MEETING ON THURSDAY, MARCH 14, 2024, AT 4:30 P.M.  

THE MEETING WILL BE ACCESSIBLE TO THE PUBLIC IN ROOM 8135 OF THE BOARD OF REGENTS’ 

OFFICES, AT 270 WASHINGTON STREET, SW, IN ATLANTA.  

 

THE BOARD OF REGENTS WILL CONSIDER AND VOTE ON THE ALLOCATION OF STATE FUNDS 

FOR THE AMENDED FISCAL YEAR 2024 BUDGET AS APPROPRIATED IN HOUSE BILL 915.   

 

THE BOARD IS ALSO EXPECTED TO VOTE ON AN APPOINTMENT TO THE WELLSTAR BOARD OF 

TRUSTEES.   

 

 

    

 
 
 
 


